

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your generous contribution to help strengthen communities worldwide.

Through your support of Church World Service, you are helping to fight the connected challenges of hunger, lack of access to safe water and improved sanitation and extreme poverty.

Here's how:

- You are helping more children to reach their fifth birthday through programs focusing on food security and those providing families with additional income and better nutrition.
- For communities who lack access to safe drinking water, you are helping to dig wells, build gravity-fed water systems, repair pipes, elevate hand pumps and implement solutions using rainwater.
- You are providing educational opportunities for both children and adults, so women can start and grow businesses and children can have a bright future.

The men, women and children with whom CWS works are both strong and determined. They are building the futures they deserve, and we are proud to help them as they do. I am so moved by the determination of generous people like you, who are standing in solidarity with families in need in the United States and around the world.

May God bless you for your support.

Rev. John L. McCullough President and CEO Church World Service

To stay informed on how you're helping people in need, at home and around the world, visit www.cwsglobal.org, and follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.



Gift Receipt

Thank you!

Date of Gift:

October 30, 2017

Amount:

\$295.00

Purpose:

around the world CWS Kit Program

Park Avenue Conregationa'l Church 50 Paul Revere Road Arlington, MA 02476-5703 No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift: therefore, your gifts to Church World Service are tax deductible as allowed by law. Please keep this receipt for your records.

Church World Service

P.O.Box 968
28606 Phillips Street
Elkhart, IN 46515
800-297-1516
888-297-2767
cwsglobal.org
info@cwsglobal.org